
April 26, 2001 
 
 
Millennium Theme Productions 
P.O. Box 55 
Bonduel, WI 54107 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Adam Peace, and I am the co-founder of Millennium Theme Productions, MTP.  I would like 
to tell you a little bit about my experiences with TJ Richter.  My company has thrown theme, based Techno 
music events throughout the Midwest, and we had first decided to hire Mr. Richter for an event we did 
called Lucky Charm.  During the 4 month preparation of the event, Mr. Richter met and exceeded every 
one of our expectations.  Every obligation imposed on him, was met on or prior to it’s respective deadline, 
from developing a theme, to writing an opening text for the flyer, to creating posters and decorations for the 
event.  As for his performance, many people came just to see this man.  His exhilarating and hilarious stage 
show was undoubtedly one of the biggest highlights of the evening, and highly regarded in post e-mails 
from patrons attending the event.  As a promoter, one thing you seldom hear is that there are no 
complications.  This individual was one of the only people involved with the production of this event, to 
render constant assurance of nothing less than total security (from his end), and total diversity to other 
unavoidable complications imposed on us.  This is why MTP has chosen to incorporate Mr. Richter in so 
many of our future large scale events. TJ Richter has proved to be a vital asset to our events and to our 
production company as a whole, and we would fully recommend him to anyone looking to enhance the 
diversity and prosperity of their events.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (920) 
737-ADAM. 
        
Sincerely, 
 
Adam Peace 
Co-founder 
Millennium Theme Productions 
 
 


